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July	2022																																																																																																																																																																												

On	July	28th	–	July	31st,	WRLL	1450	supported	and	participated	in	Chicago’s	largest	Latino	Street	Festival,	
which	attracted	about	1.3	million	attendees.				During	those	four	days,	many	Fiesta	del	Sol	attendees	
were	interviewed	by	WRLL	radio	hosts	on	topics	important	to	the	Latino	community	in	Chicago.		Topics	
included	organ	donation,	education,	COVID-19	vaccination,	housing	and	business	opportunities.				

In	addition,	Fernando	Jaramillo	interviewed	Cook	County	President	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	
to	the	residents	of	Cook	County.	

	

August	2022	

Fernando	Jaramillo	interviewed	Cook	county	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	to	the	residents	of	Cook	
County.	

	

September	2022																																																																																																																																																																																																				

During	Hispanic	Heritage	Month,	various	representatives	of	the	Latino	community	to	discuss	areas	to	
celebrate,	honor,	and	focus	joined	WRLL	hosts.			From	September	15th	to	October	15th	interviews	were	
conducted	with	several	Latino	influencers	in	the	Chicago	area.		The	interviewees	included:	
Commissioner	Nancy	Andrade,	Dra.	Luna,	Javier	Haro	and	other	members	of	the	Latino	community	in	
Chicago.	

In	addition,	interviews	were	conducted	with	City	of	Chicago	Mayor	L.	Lightfoot	and	Cook	County	
President	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	to	the	residents	of	the	City	of	Chicago	and	Cook	County.	
					


